

Rakegate Primary School

Rakegate Close, Wolverhampton, WV10 6US

Phone: 01902 558608

Email: rakegate.primary@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Website: www.rakegateprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs S L Horton

04.06.2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 2 PSHE Safety and Changing body

Within PSHE, we will be shortly starting our Safety and Changing body topic, which forms an important part of our curriculum. As of September 2020, it is now statutory for schools to teach Relationships and Health Education.

We revised our curriculum to ensure we include all the statutory requirements and cover a range of topics in an age-appropriate way to enable children to make sense of the physical and emotional changes that are happening to them, as well as helping them to keep themselves healthy and safe.

You may find that your child starts asking questions about the topic at home, or you might want to take the opportunity to talk your child about issues before the work is covered in school.

The following content will be delivered to the children in Year 2:

- Understand how the internet can be used to help us.
- Create a poster with clear information about how to remain safe online and what to do if something online makes them feel uncomfortable.
- Understand what a secret is and what a surprise is.
- Know the name of parts of the body, including those of the private parts for their gender.
- Explain the PANTS rule.
- Understand how to keep safe near roads.
- Explain the rules for crossing the road.
- Understand when we should take medicines that can help us feel better when we are unwell.

Further information regarding our PSHE and RSE curriculum can be found on the PSHE tab on our school website. If you have any concerns or questions regarding the content that will be taught, please contact school and we will make this available. Otherwise, we will assume you are happy for your child to receive the full programme of lessons.

Yours sincerely,

SLLABARIN

Mrs Horton

Headteacher

